
 

HEALTH ALERT! 
 

SEPTEMBER 15, 2025 

The Nevada County Environmental Health Department (NCEHD) is issuing this HEALTH ALERT to all residents and 
visitors of Nevada County. 

This advisory is issued solely by Nevada County and is not connected to any State or Federal enforcement action. Our 
intent is to safeguard the health of our residents and visitors by providing clear, factual, information to support informed 

choices regarding food consumption. 

We urge the public to exercise caution when considering consuming food from vendors operating without proper 
health permits. Food prepared outside of permitted facilities may pose serious health risks, including exposure to 

potentially life-threatening pathogens such as Clostridium perfringens, Campylobacter jejuni, Clostridium botulinum, 
Salmonella, Staphylococcus aureus, Norovirus, and Hepatitis A. 

The NCEHD remains committed to protecting public health and ensuring that all food consumed in our community 
meets safety standards. We appreciate your partnership in maintaining a safe and healthy environment for all. 

Nevada County Environmental Health Department is working closely with local law enforcement, County Counsel and 
our District Attorney’s Office to shut down these operations for public health and safety.  

Please contact the NCEHD at (530) 265-1222 x3 to report illnesses or active operations.  

Amy Irani, Environmental Health Director  


